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The Great Egg Drop Challenge! 
   

 
Tuesday 30th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

Linked to our topic learning, the children in Year 2 are invited to 
create and bring in an entry for our ‘eggciting’ challenge. 
 
Children are being challenged to find a way, using recycled 
materials from home, to create a vessel that could protect an egg 
from breaking when it is dropped from the Year 6 balcony, to the 
playground below. 
 
Children may use any recycled materials that they can find to create their entry. 
Entries should be brought into school from Monday 5th February and the challenge 
will take place on Thursday 8th February. 
 
Each child will drop their own egg. We will see which eggs are still intact afterwards, 
linking this to our learning. We will be sure to update you of how we got on, on the 
class blog! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Mrs Gemmell 
Year 2 Teacher 

 
 


